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TEMPORARY NIGHT CLOSURE 
Tonkin Hwy southbound, between the Leach Hwy / Airport Dr and 

Horrie Miller Dr / Kewdale Rd interchanges 

7pm, Friday 1 April to 5am, Saturday 2 April 2016  

To facilitate finishing works a temporary night 

time closure of Tonkin Highway will be 

required.  

As such, Tonkin Highway southbound 

between the Leach Highway / Airport Drive 

and Horrie Miller Drive / Kewdale Road 

interchanges will be temporarily closed to all 

traffic. 

The closure will be in place from 7pm, Friday 

1 April until 5am, Saturday 2 April 2016.  

Please refer to the enclosed map for the 

location of the closure and possible alternate 

routes. Signage will be in place to guide road 

users through these changed traffic 

conditions.  

The work is subject to weather and site 

conditions, which may result in changes to 

this schedule. In the event of changes, 

updated information will be available on the 

Gateway WA website.  

 
 

24 March 2016 

Above: An aerial photo of Tonkin Highway taken in 

February 2016.   
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